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What a glorious week it has been here in school - even if a little warmer than we are used to! 
Everyone has continued to work hard and make the most of the nice weather, whilst also being 
sensible and safe in the sun. Please continue to dress in loose clothing and come into school 

with sun cream applied and caps/brimmed hats should you wish for these to be worn during outdoor 
play times and activities. There are lots of events being planned for the next few weeks - as well as the 
usual day to day learning experiences and opportunities across the years groups and subjects. Who says things slow 
down in the run up to summer?! Have a lovely weekend as we look forward to another jam-packed week ahead.

Punctuality
Please can we remind you of our school timings.

MORNING
All children should be in school by 8:50am
The school gate will close promptly at 8:50am as staff 

are needed in class at the start of lessons
AFTERNOON

KS1 (Acorns and Hazel) -
 children should be collected at 3:15pm

KS2 (Horse Chestnut, Willow and Oak) -
 children should be collected at 3:20pm
(Younger children with an sibling in KS2 maybe 

collected at 3:20pm
Please can you ensure that you adhere to these timings.

VE Day Tapestry
Just look at how fabulous the children's VE Day 

artwork looks now it has been created into 
a tapestry. A big thank you to Mrs Clarke for 

organising this.

WHAT A WHAT A 
TEAM!TEAM!

A team of our year 3, 4, 5 and 6 
pupils took part in Town Sports 
on Wednesday, against all the 
other schools in Middlewich. 
They were all amazing. A big 
thank you to all the parents and 
staff who supported .

We are pleased to share that 
Mrs. Whiston has accepted a one 
year secondment opportunity 
as an Assistant Head teacher 
at another school for the 
upcoming academic year. 
We are, of course, sad to see 
her leave for the year. We 
recognise that her expertise 
and dedication will be greatly 

missed by staff, students, and 
parents alike.
Arrangements to cover Mrs. 
Whiston’s teaching and SEND 
roles are well underway, and 
we will be updating you shortly 
with further details.
We wish her every success and 
happiness as she takes this 
exciting next step in her career.

CONGRATULATIONS AND GOOD LUCK




